
Maddie Rainford entered her 1970 1/2 There She Blue Ford Falcon into Bootleggin’ Days’ first 

Clarence Krieger Memorial Car Show.  She won Best in Show!  

Maddie has had the car for a little over a year.  Two years ago she was getting ready to buy a new 

vehicle. She was originally in the market for a newer car, but once she saw a 1972 Chevelle, she 

knew a classic car was all she wanted. She set out to find a car prefect for her. Maddie found the 

Ford Falcon in Michigan, and after much research and lots of phone calls, things were set in mo-

tion and she “felt like a kid on Christmas” when the delivery date came.  

The Falcon, named after Liza Minelli, 

has all the original parts, blue interi-

or, and old fashioned rims that are 

the same color as the car. Maddie 

works at Greeley Hat Works in town, 

and modeled her hat to match Liza. 

The Clarence Krieger Memorial Car 

Show was Maddie’s first car show!  

Her mom and dad were by her side to 

calm her nerves, and celebrate! She 

says she was on cloud 9 when it was 

announced that her car had won.  

She hopes to come back next year to 

try again for the trophy! 
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It’s 

time for 

the Fall Clean-Up 

Days! Toss out any un-

wanted items to declutter 

before the holidays! Dump-

sters will be located across 

from Town Hall at 620 27th 

Street Rd at the Community 

Center. This is a free service for residents 

and businesses in Garden City. Please 

make sure to put all garbage into the dump-

sters and keep the area clean.  

These items are not allowed  in 

the dumpsters: 

• Toxic chemicals, paint, oil  

• Appliances containing freon 

(refrigerators, freezers, air condi-

tioners, etc.) 

• Batteries, concrete, dirt 

Call Town Hall at 970-351-0041 for 

more information about Weld Coun-

ty’s Hazardous Materials collection 

site.  

November  

5-7 

  Non-Emergency Call Information 
If you require non-emergency assistance, please call Weld County Dispatch at 970-

356-4015 Ext. 2700.  Town Hall does not have the ability to dispatch the police. 

The most effective way to receive a police response is to call Dispatch at the number listed. As 

always, call 911 if you have an emergency.  

All dogs must be licensed with the town!  Dogs that are spayed and neutered are $4 and dogs 

that are not, are $10. All dogs must have proof of their rabies vaccination. Protect your pets if 

they ever get lost! If they have their tag, we know who to take them home to. Call Town Hall for 

more info on licensing your fluffy friends.    

The fine for an unlicensed dog is $25. If they are not licensed in our system, they will be taken 

to the Humane Society. Impound fees there start at $130.  



Light up the Night! 

2021 Bootleggin’ Days was a success! Friday night was “Light 

up the Night!” A very successful motorcycle show was held 

early In the evening and was followed up with the Fire Dancers 

from Pyroglyphics. Shine Shop and Crabtree Brewery were in 

attendance to supply moonshine 

and beer. The VFW sponsored the 

Beer Garden and offered domestic 

and imported beer They provided 

free BBQ on Friday night. Just My 

Imagination Tattoo shop put on a 

tattoo contest with several winners. 

Saturday was a day of family fun 

and entertainment. There were 

jump houses and face painting for 

the little ones. Vendors sold homemade snacks and hand-

made items from kitchen towels and scrubbies to rustic home 

décor .  



Marco Hernandez was sworn in 

as our new Reserve Police Officer 

on October 5th at the Town Board 

Meeting. He comes to Garden 

City with about 5 years of experi-

ence in policing. His email is                                                                                               

mhernandez@townofgardencity.com. 

On September 7, Cheryl Campbell was appointed the In-

terim Town Administrator. Please call or come down to Town Hall if there are any 

concerns, or you just want to chat!                                                                           

ccampbell@townofgardencity.com 

Lindsay Waters is the new Administrative Assistant at 

Town Hall. She will be handling the front desk duties, pay-

ments, assisting municipal court and other assignments. 

Her email is                                                                        

lwaters@townofgardencity.com. 

New Members to our Staff 

The Clarence Krieger Memorial Community Center is finally open and available to rent for 

your next family get together or special event! The Center is located across the street from 

Town Hall at 620 27th Street Road. Please call Town Hall for information about reserving a 

date! 

• Town Hall Phone: 970-351-0041  

• Police Dispatch Phone: 970-356-4015 Ext. 2700 

• Hours: 9-4 Mon-Wed, 9-6 Thu, 9-12 Fri.  

• Website: townofgardencity.com 


